
 

 

 

 
 

CHS OPEN Event for  

Primary 7 pupils and  

Parents /carers 

4 to 6 PM 

Tuesday 25 September  

I would like to invite you to Castlehead on Tuesday 

25th September. It is  an informal event that al-

lows you to see around the school, to chat to staff, 

senior pupils and meet some of our current first 

year pupils who will, be working in the school.  

Senior pupils will be on hand to  escort  you 

around the school in small groups as you arrive. 

Please feel free to come along at any time          

between 4 and 5.30.  

 

I look forward to meeting you . 

M.Macdonald   

Headteacher 


